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Newtown Historic Association presents 

 

“Treasures from the Attic: 

Selected Items from the NHA Archives” 
 

 

The Annual Meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be 

held on Monday, April 21st at 8:00 PM at the Half Moon Inn 

(Court Inn), Court St. & Centre Ave., Newtown. 

 

The Annual Business Meeting will be conducted and will also include 

reports from all standing committee chairmen for the past year. 

 

Following the Annual Business Meeting, a presentation entitled, 

“Treasures from the Attic: Selected Items from the NHA Archives” 

will be given by Harriet Beckert and David Callahan.  

 

This lecture will showcase selected items from the NHA archives that 

are interesting and unique to the Newtown community. 

 

The public is invited and refreshments will be served. This will prove 

to be a very interesting and informative meeting. For further 

information call 215-968-3914 or visit www.newtownhistoric.org. 
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